
July 23,2Ot3

To Whom it may concern,

This letter is to inform Waskom ISD that this is my letter of resignation as a teacher at Waskom

Elementary school, I have truly enjoyed my stay here at the school and am thankful for the opportunity
to have been able to work here. Please accept this letter as of July 23,2013.

Sincerely,

Joseph Ellenburg


